
Who  Was  Mila  Kunis’  First
Kiss?

Stars of That’s 70’s Show Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher had
their first onscreen kiss in 1998, and Kutcher had no idea
that he was Kunis’s first real kiss. Not only did Kunis feel
extra pressure since it would be on camera, but she was going
to be kissing a model.  “I was like, ‘Oh, he’s so cute, it’s
the Calvin Klein model!” the actress told People. “Then I was
like,  ‘I  have  to  kiss  him?’  I  was  so  nervous  and
uncomfortable. I had the biggest crush on him.” The Black Swan
actress kept her cool with helpful advice from the crew, and
it was Kutcher who was sweating the thought of the two locking
lips. “I was so nervous. She acted so cool. She seemed as if
she’d done it a thousand times,” Kutcher said. “I was the one
with the butterflies in my stomach. I mean, here’s this little
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girl and I have to kiss her. It was nerve-racking.”

How do you make your first kiss memorable?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your first kiss should be a moment that you never forget.
 Cupid has some tips to make it special:

1. Who: Don’t let your first smooch be from just anyone.  Save
the moment for someone special so that you won’t have to
regret thinking about it every time you reminisce.

2. When: It doesn’t matter how old you are when you get your
first kiss. It will be more enjoyable if you wait, so that
it’s not from the weird kid in your class during a game of
spin the bottle or a guy you met drunk at the bar.

3. Where:  It doesn’t matter where you are because butterflies
are going to make your heart flutter and your head spin. Don’t
try to plan it out. Just relax and let it happen.

Do you remember your first kiss?  Tell us what happened in a
comment below.


